Victorian Aboriginal Heritage Council

Notice of an Application for Registration
as a Registered Aboriginal Party

MName of applicant Goolum Goolum
APPLICATION MAP Aboriginal Co-operative
Date received 18 July 2007

Public comments due 15 August 2007

The Victorian Aboriginal Heritage Council
(VAHC) has received an application by Goalum
Goolum Aboriginal Co-operative for registration
as a Registered Aboriginal Party for the hatched
area shown on the accompanying map.

If registered, the applicant will be responsible

for making key decisions about cultural heritage
protection and management under the Aboriginal
Heritage Act 2006.

In determining whether to grant this application, the VAHC must consider:

+ whether the applicant is a native title party;

+ whether the applicant has traditional or familial links to the area;

+ whether the applicant has historical or contempaorary interests in, and expertise
in the management of Aboriginal cultural heritage in the area;

+ the existence of any grant of land by government in fee simple to an Aboriginal body
in the area;

+ whether the applicant has entered into a land and natural resource management
agreement with the State in the area;

= any other relevant matter.

The VAHC invites written comments on this application, which can be sent to:
Victorian Aboriginal Heritage Council Secretariat

GPO Box 2392, Melbourne Vic 3001

Email: vahc@advc.vic.gov.au

Phone: 9208 3243

Fax: 9208 3292

The applicant will be advised of comments received.
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